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Docket No. 070419-TI - Investigation and determination of appropriate method for 
issuing refunds to affected customers for apparent overcharges by Global Crossing 
Telecommunications, Inc. for Homesaver 1+ and calling card plans. 

& 
RE: 

On October 22, 2007, the Commission issued Proposed Agency Action (PAA) Order No. 
PSC-07-0849-PAA-TI, made final and effective by Consummating Order (CO) No. PSC-07- 
0926-CO-TI, issued on November 19, 2007, in Docket No. 070419-TI. The PAA Order 
approved Global Crossing Telecommunications, Inc.’s (Global Crossing’s) proposal to issue a 
refund to affected customers for overbilling on certain Homesaver 1+ and calling card plans from 
January 2007 through May 2007. The PAA Order also directed Global Crossing to submit a 
report and any amount due to customers who cannot be located to the Commission. 

Global Crossing submitted its final report on March 17, 2008. All of the affected 
customers were still with Global Crossing, so there were no unclaimed refunds. Staff reviewed 
the report and determined that 
Therefore, this docket should 

has complied with the terms of the PAA Order. 

cc: Victor McKay (GCL) 
Melinda Watts (CMP) 


